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Week 6 Term 3                   www.corrimal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

A small school making a big difference ! 

THE CORRIMAL CONNECTION 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
We are half way through Term 3 and I am wondering where that time 
has gone. I have just been notified that part of our school will be getting 
an external repaint. This is exciting news as Block A, that houses our 
library and 3-6 classrooms, is looking pretty tired. Our asset unit would 
like to begin the work very soon so watch this space for more 
information. I have been assured that this should have very little 
disruption to learning in the classrooms. There will be quite a bit of 
scaffolding needed to ensure safety when painting up high. 

SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION SUPPORT STAFF (SASS)            
RECOGNITION WEEK 

This week it is SASS Recognition week. We are acknowledging the hard 
work that our wonderful administration staff in the office do for our 
staff, students and community. They will be treated to a lovely Morning 
Tea provided by the teachers who want to celebrate the support they 
receive from our wonderful ladies in the office. If you have reason to 
come to our office please feel free to acknowledge and thank Mrs 
Griffiths, Mrs Walder, Mrs Davidson and our new addition Mrs 
Beddingfield for the fabulous work that they do every day for your 
children. 

HELP! OUR P&C NEED VOLUNTEERS 

As you would be aware we have had to close our canteen on several 
occasions due to the lack of volunteers. Our uniform shop is also 
experiencing desperate times. A letter has gone out today from our 
P&C to request your support. Life is busy we understand but it would 
be such a shame if we couldn't manage to open our canteen or service 
our uniform shop due to lack of support. We are so thankful for those 
people who  already support our school and would truly appreciate 
anybody else who may be able to spare some time, make some new 
friends and engage with our beautiful students at Corrimal Public 
School. It can be a very rewarding experience when you see their happy 
smiling faces. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS  

Week 6 

28/8/16 Corrimal Aged Care Visit 
Illuka & Marring  

29/8/19 Corrimal Aged Care Visit 
Arinya & Dulili 

29/8/19 Silver Afternoon Tea 
 - by invitation 

29/8/19    
& 

30/8/19 

Basketball Program 

30/8/19 Father’s Day BBQ Breakfast 
8am-9am 

30/8/19 School Banking 

Week 7 

3/9/19 Year 5 Try CHS for a Day 

4/9/19 School Assembly  
2.00pm-3.00pm 

5/9/19 
& 

6/9/19 

Basketball Program 

6/9/19 COS Stem Gala Day 

6/9/19 School Banking 

PLEASE NOTE: These dates are subject to change. 

The school will endeavour to contact the communi-

ty should this be the case. 
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FATHER’S DAY 

It’s time for our Father’s Day breakfast this Friday, delivered by our wonderful staff. I hope that many of our dad’s, 
grandfathers and uncles can join us. There will also be the annual Father’s Day stall in the hall on this day. If you can 
spare some time to volunteer to wrap presents please let one of our friendly P&C members know. I am sure they 
will appreciate the support. 

Week 6 Term 3 

P&C MEETING REMINDER 

Our next P&C meeting will be our AGM on Tuesday 10th September. This meeting will be held in the library starting 
at 6pm. This meeting is being held in the evening to provide opportunities for parents and carers who can’t usually 
attend due to work commitments. We have an active and committed P&C at our school but there is always room 
for new faces. 

SCHOOL HOURS  

A reminder that school is supervised from 8.30am. Again over the last two weeks it has been alarming the number 
of students that are arriving at school before 8:30am. In an emergency there is a quiet waiting area in the outdoor 
kitchen/BBQ COLA if you need to drop your child at school before 8.30am on occasions. Our school day finishes 
at 3:00pm and any student that is not collected by their parent or carer should be leaving the school at that time if 
they walk home. There are many students not going home straight away and staying to play in the playground 
without supervision. We would appreciate your support in assisting us with this by speaking with your child/
children so that they are safe at all times.  

If for some reason you are held up in the afternoon your child should come to the office to wait in a supervised area 
until you are here to collect them. 

PROUD LEARNERS 

One of the best parts of being a principal is seeing students who are proud of their achievements. I had a visit from 

two very proud students who were able to tell me the goal they were trying to achieve and how it felt getting there. 

Enjoy their smiles below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms Karen Vincenzini 
Principal 
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Week 6 Term 3 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the date:  

Corrimal Public School will once again be joining the march along the Princes Hwy, on the morning of Sunday the 
8th of September.  

More information to follow in the coming weeks.     

Any questions? See Jackie Everson (organising teacher) 
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TELL THEM FROM ME PARENT SURVEY (TERM 3, 2019) 

This Term, our school will be participating in the Partners in Learning parent survey, another part of the Tell Them 
From Me suite of surveys (student, teacher and parent surveys) on student engagement. The survey asks parents 
and carers questions about different factors that are known to impact on student wellbeing and engagement. 

Running this survey will help our school understand parents’ and carers’ perspectives on their child’s experience at 
school. These include: communication between parents/carers and staff, activities and practices at home and 
parent/carer views on the school's support of learning and behaviour. This valuable feedback will help our school 
make practical improvements. 

Frequently questions can be found at the following link: https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/
TTFM_Parent_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T3_2019.pdf The survey is conducted entirely online on 
smartphones, iPads, tablets, laptops or computers. The survey will typically take 15 minutes or less to complete and 
is completely confidential. The parent survey will be conducted between 26 August and 25 October. Although 
participating in the survey is entirely voluntary, your responses are very much appreciated.  

More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au.  
 

To access the survey for our school go to: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/9qk85  

The survey is available in 23 languages. 

Mrs Moore 

Tell Them From Me Coordinator 

 

 

https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Parent_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T3_2019.pdf
https://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/images/FAQs/TTFM_Parent_Survey_FAQs_Parent_and_Carers_T3_2019.pdf
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au
http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/9qk85
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LIBRARY NEWS 

Our Book Week celebrations will be taking place during Week 8, with our Book Week Parade on Wednesday 11th 
September from 9:15- 10-30am. The theme this year is : 

" Reading is my Secret Power!"  

 

Students can dress up as a book character, a character related to the theme or they can design a poster on their 
favourite book/author/series. 

Please refer to the Book Week note in this newsletter. 

Premier's Reading Challenge 2019 

Any Years 3-6 students that have participated in the Premier's Reading Challenge need to make sure their reading 
record has been entered online. I am able to do this for the students but all reading records need to be to me by 
the end of Week 6. I will then validate their record. 

Mrs Scard 
Teacher/ Librarian 

 

FATHER'S DAY BBQ BREAKFAST 

This Friday 30th August, we will be hosting our very popular Father’s Day BBQ Breakfast. We encourage all our dads 
and grandfathers to join us as we celebrate the outstanding job you do. Students can attend Breakfast Club during 
this time. If you are yet to return your acceptance slip, please do so ASAP so that we can make the necessary 
preparations. 

Angie Giesajtis 
Event coordinator 
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https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcbcacloud.blob.core.windows.net%2Fmedia%2FDefault%2FCarousel%2F2019%2520Book%2520Week%2520web%2520banner%25201200x500.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cbca.org.au%2Fcbca-book-week&docid=dngZTg_TG_V6EM&tbnid=WQ
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcbcacloud.blob.core.windows.net%2Fmedia%2FDefault%2FCarousel%2F2019%2520Book%2520Week%2520web%2520banner%25201200x500.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cbca.org.au%2Fcbca-book-week&docid=dngZTg_TG_V6EM&tbnid=WQ
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SPOTLIGHT ON LEARNING 

Illuka have been busy making some delicious fairy bread! The students have been learning how to write a procedure. Mrs Law 
made a jam sandwich to show the students how specific they need to be when explaining to an audience how to do something. 
The students in Illuka also incorporated their knowledge of fractions to cut their scrumptious bread into equal parts.  
Great job Illuka! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Penno 
Assistant Principal 

 

 

Week 6 Term 3 
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FROM THE OFFICE 

 Photo Day - Thursday 19th September  

Look out for the MSP photo order forms that will be handed out to classes on 
Thursday 19th August.  
 
PHOTO DAY IS THURSDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER 
 
Payment is to be made online or by cash. Cash payments are to be brought to 
the office in the envelope on photo day. 
 
We have sibling photo envelopes and spares available in the office it they are 
required. 
 
Entertainment Books 
 
Any Entertainment Books that have not been purchased are now due back and can be returned to the office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Griffiths, Mrs Walder and Miss Davidson 
School Administrative Staff  

Week 6 Term 3 
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Week 6 Term 3 

 

K Cooinda K Akama K/1 Dulili 1/2 Arinya 

* Oliver & Willow * Evelyn & Jed  * Noah & Bailee * Audry & Ezaiah 

* Govind & William * Abbey & Storm * Emily & Ethan * India & Rora 

1/2 Illuka 1/2 Marring 3/4 Omaroo 3/4 Euroa 

*Levon & Amirah * Anantika & Charlie  * Tyla & Tayissa                                * Olive & Chanelle 

* Noah & Bodhi * Dane & Spencer * Harry C & Jayden * Paige & Max 

5/6 Tulang 5/6 Birrung   

* Tahj & Lachie * Cienna & Jan    

* Mataahu & Nicky * Archie & Orlando   

Merit 

Awards For 

Week 4 & 5  
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BRONZE 

Olive, Paris, Peter, Emily B, Levi, Poppy, Nikita, Madelyn, Koby, Noah, 

 Emily, Archie, Charlie 
 

SILVER 

Callie, Paris, Charlie, Bobbi, Kara, Peter, Mitchell, Jacob, Poppy 

Maggie R, Isabel, Lily, Nyla, Maggie H, Samuel B, Koby, Stefan, Jamini, Hunter,  

Anantika, Paige, Beau N, Max, Jaida, Giaan, Archie B, Amirah, Harry C, Ellie, 

Samuel C 

GOLD 

Kalani O, Aaliyah, James G, Josephine, Poppy, Keisha, Pippy, Rosie, Tayissa, 

Harrison F, Alexander B, & Aurora 

Honour  

Roll 
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ASSEMBLY ITEM 

  TERM 3  

WEEK 7 - ILLUKA 

WEEK 9– DULILI 

 

CANTEEN  
ROSTER 

DATE PARENT HELPERS 

TUESDAY  

27/08/19 

CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY 

28/08/19 

KAYLENE  &  JANE 

THURSDAY 

29/08/19 

MARGOT(AM) &  

HELEN 

PM NEEDS FILLING 

FRIDAY  

30/08/19 

MEGAN(AM) &  

KAYLENE 

PM NEEDS FILLING 

MONDAY 

02/09/19 

LYN  & NEEDS FILLING 

CLOSED RECESS 

TUESDAY 

03/09/19 

CLOSED 

WEDNESDAY 

04/09/19 

FIONA & NICOLE(AM) & 

KAYLENE(PM) 

CLOSED RECESS 

THURSDAY 

05/09/19 

HELEN & NEEDS FILLING 

CLOSED RECESS 

 

FRIDAY  

06/09/19 

KATE & AMANDA K 

MONDAY 

09/09/19 

KELLY & AYMEE 

CLOSED RECESS 

YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED THE NIGHT BEFORE 

OF ANY ROSTER CHANGES 

VALUES TOKENS 

In Week 5 students achieved 731 tokens!  

This has taken our whole school tally to 5013.  

Congratulations to the following classes for gaining the 

most “Values Tokens” in  

Week 5 

1st:  K COOINDA 

2nd:  1/2 MARRING 

3rd:  K AKAMA 

VALUES FOCUS 

Teachers are looking for students who have 

USING RESPECTFUL WORDS AND ACTIONS 

CONGRATULATIONS EUROA     

FOR BEING THE BEST CLASS OF  

WEEK 5 ASSEMBLY 

BONUS VALUES TOKEN DRAW 

Congratulations William who is our 
most recent winner. 

Week 6 Term 3 
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EUROA CLASS ITEM  - WEEK 5 ASSEMBLY 
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   Corrimal Public School 
Princes Highway  

CORRIMAL  NSW  2518 
Ph:(02) 4284 4231 

Fax:(02) 4284 1392 
Email: corrimal-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

www.corrimal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 

Tuesday 20 August, 2019 

Book Week Parade 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Corrimal Public School’s annual Book Week Parade will be held on Wednesday 11th 

September, 2019 (Week 8) from 9:15-10:30am.  

Book Week is a time when we celebrate books and Australian authors and illustrators.  

This year’s Book Week theme is: 

‘Reading is my Secret Power!’ 

We invite you to celebrate and join us in our Book Week Parade. Students can dress up as 

a book character, a character related to the Book Week theme or they can design a 

poster on a favourite book/author/book series. Parents, carers and siblings are welcome 

to join us in our parade. 

Throughout the week students will be participating in a range of activities centred around 

the theme, ‘Reading is my Secret Power’ and with this year’s Children’s Book Council of 

Australia - CBCA shortlisted books. 

When: Wednesday 11th September,2019 (Week 8) 

Time: 9:15am-10:30am 

Where: School hall and COLA 

We hope you join us in our Book Week Parade. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Scard/ Mrs Cocks                                                                          Karen Vincenzini 

Coordinators                                                                                         Principal 
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CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C NEWS 

 

Just a reminder the next P&C meeting is 

Tuesday 10th September 

This meeting will be our AGM, 

commencing at 6pm, followed by our 

regular meeting. 

At the AGM, all positions will be 

declared vacant and financial members 

will be able to vote to refill the 

positions. We could really use some 

more help! 

If you would like to be part of the P&C 

or would like to nominate for an 

executive role, feel free to come and 

speak to one of us about what’s 

involved (including the fun bits like 

dinners & wine) or drop us a note! 

Here are the roles that we are looking 

to fill: 
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CORRIMAL PUBLIC SCHOOL 

P&C NEWS 

 

Just a reminder that the Father’ Day Stall is 

this Friday 30th August. 

Most children like to buy a couple of pre-

sents each, so to make sure we have 

enough gifts for every child in every class, 

we have kindly asked that all families at the 

school donate 2 or 3 small inexpensive 

items - new or handmade. These should be 

small items, newly bought ($2 shops are a 

great source) or, if you are crafty, home-

made items - the kind of thing you’d be 

happy for your child to bring home. 

This year we have fallen very short on our 

target so any last minute donations would 

be greatly appreciated. 

We woud also like assistance wrapping on 

Thursday morning in the Hall. 
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